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LDDC PLANS FOR REHABILITATION OF EXISTING HOUSING STOCK Telephone 01-515 3000

The LDDC is committed to the regeneration of the Docklands area and
whilst it can make the most positive and direct steps on the land
vested in it, the Corporation would like to consider ways and means
of older property in the area being upgraded to modern standards for
the benefit of existing residents.

The Corporation would wish to contribute to improvements to the
external environment of flatted estates in Docklands at the same
time as local authorities are refurbishing the structures and
internals of the blocks themselves. In mounting a programme of this
kind co-operation of the local authority, their tenants and
residents is of paramount importance.

The Corporation is keen to receive from Tower Hamlets, Newham,
Southwark and the Greater London Council their views on programmes
for the refurbishment of existing properties in the Docklands area.

ENDS

Issued by the London Docklands Development Corporation through
Charles Barker Lyons.

For further information plea .. - ontact: LDDC Press Office
01-515-3000.

Chairman Nigel Broackes
Vice Chairman Bob Mellish MP
Chief Executive Reginald Ward



